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Date: 22 April, 2013 

Memo Report 

From: W. Mark Cummings, P.E.  

To: Mr. Will Bennett, P.E.; Bennett Engineering, Inc. 

CC:  

Subject: Fire Alarm System Design Review; Seaside Rehab & Healthcare Center 

As requested, Fire Risk Management, Inc. (FRM) performed an independent, detailed review of the fire 
alarm system design drawings that you provided for the proposed 2-story addition to the Seaside Rehab and 
Healthcare Center in Portland, ME.  The drawing package reviewed consisted of six (6) separate drawings, 
FA-1 through FA-6, which included the wiring and riser diagrams and the system floor plans.   

Although the initial review did result in a number of questions and comments with regards to the proposed 
fire alarm system design, the design drawings have been updated and all questions / comments have been 
adequately resolved.  As such, we find that the latest revision, dated 17 April, 2013, of the fire alarm system 
design to be fully code compliant and appropriate to adequately support the fire detection, alarm, and 
notification requirements of the proposed addition to the subject facility.   

If you have any questions or would like additional details regarding our review of the fire alarm system 
design, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

 

        W. Mark Cummings, P.E. 
        Principal Engineer 
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